
Resolution #2024-02 Temporary Budget for 1st Quarter 2024 

At a regularly scheduled meeting of the Chesterville Village Council held on January 18, 2024, 

on a motion by Carl Crisci, seconded by Jason Coey, the following resolution was adopted by a 

vote of 5 – 0 - 1 

Whereas, the Village of Chesterville has found it necessary to pass a Resolution to approve a 

temporary budget in the amount of $28,460.00 for the first quarter of 2024. 

Therefore, the Village of Chesterville Council made a resolution #2024-02 to declare the 

following: 

The Village Council approves a temporary budget in the amount of $28,460.00 for the year 2024 

first Quarter by roll call vote: 

Jason Coey - Yes 

Carl Crisci – Yes 

Alena Carter - Yes 

Beverly Moser - Absent 

Pamela Porter – Yes 

Martin Spearman – Yes  

 

Motion passed with 5 yes, 0 No and 1 Absent  

 

 

 

____________________________________    _________________________________ 

Paula Bowman, Mayor    Tracey Parks, Fiscal Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


